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A	
  Taste	
  of	
  India 
 
This Thursday we are hosting "A Taste of India", which will be a display of images 
from members and maybe others who have recently visited India. This should be a 
fun night and there may even be a surprise or two! Rumour has it that Gary will dress 
in the Indian ‘gear’ he purchased on his last trip. 

 


